

KEVIN PAWLOS DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

To: The Honorable President and Members of Council

From: Jennifer Olzinger, Acting Director

Date: June 17, 2021

Re: Acting Pay Request



Dear President and Members of Council:

This Communication is being forwarded to Council per the Acting Pay Policy, effective 6/28/2018.

The Office of Management and Budget is submitting an acting pay approval on behalf of Finance for Quiana Thomas.

The acting pay request have been approved by the Mayor's Office and the Office of Management & Budget.